
From: 
To: - - Suzy Trottier 
Subject: [Extemal] Activity Hub Project- Coach Hill 
Date: Friday, July 15, 2022 4:03:18 PM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning emali to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 4 years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

Thanks 
Ali 
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From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

~ Trottier 
[External} Activity Hub 
Friday, July 15, 2022 1:42:58 PM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I am writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our 
community association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or 
a central gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good 
job at offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will 
be place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. This area is 
becoming extremely popular with Calgarians and we believe that this longtime area 
deserves this Hub. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sent from my iPad 



From: 
To: 
SUbject: 
Date: 

- - Suzy Trottier 
[External] CHPH Activity Hub 
Friday, July 15, 2022 9 :43:07 PM 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspiclous/conceming email to spam@calgary.ca 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 30 years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

Regards, 

Kathryn Wilks 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

~~ 
[External] 01PH HUB presentation to Qty Council 
Friday, July 15, 2022 4:00:33 PM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward susplclous/concemlng email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

We have been residents of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 35 years and we 
are writing to show our support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our 
community association is proposing. 

Our community is without recreation facilities or a central gathering space that is so 
desperately needed.My husband volunteers to make ice in the outdoor rink and we 
both clear the snow but without the proper base and sides it is very difficult to keep 
the ice usable for all the families. The area is under utilized during the rest of the year 
except for soccer season in May/June. 

The board has done a good job at offering ad hoc events in the past years to bring 
the community together at th is site and this will be place where programs can run, 
and relationships can be built. 

We fully support this development project and hope you do as well! 

Signed, 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

~ Suzy Trottier 
[External] OiPH Outdoor Activity Hub 
Monday, July 18, 2022 2:56:30 PM 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not cllck llnks or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward susplclous/conceming email to spam@calgary.ca 

To whom it may concern, 

I am emailing to voice my support for the CHPH Outdoor Activity Hub that is going before 
council this Wednesday, July 20, 2022. 

This project holds a great deal of importance to my family. 

As we all know too well the effects of COVID on the mental health of our children and teens 
has been monumental. 

I have a teenage son who was just diagnosed with depression and anxiety. His favomite 
activity is basketball and while he attempts to use om current facilities he is faced with mn 
down equipment that is falling over, uneven, and dangerous surfaces that are too often covered 
in broken glass. 

The prnposed concept would not only provide our community with much needed facilities that 
I know would positively impact my son's mental well being as well as the other families in 
the community but a revitalization project such as this has the potential to see more 
community engagement and foot traffic which I believe would contribute to a safer 
neighbow-hood. 

I thank you for your time on this matter and I look forward to being present at City Hall on 
Wednesday to show my support for the CHPH presentation. 

Sincerely, 

[g 

-I 





From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

!Ill!©' Trottier 
[External] 01PH activity hub 
Monday, July 18, 2022 9:08:23 AM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender_ 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 14 years and I am writing to 
show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community association is 
proposing_ Our community is without recreation facilities or a central gathering space that is 
much needed. The board has done a good job at offering events in the past years to bring the 
community together and this will be place where programs can run, and relationships can be 
built. 

Kind regards, 

Ajay Bharadwa & Bela Syal 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

■ -QWARD6 - Suzy Trottier 
[External] c.oach HiU Activity Hub 
Friday, July 15, 2022 11:48:20 PM 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not cllck links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it i.s safe 
to do so. Please fol"Nard susplcious/conceming email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for XX years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

Signed, 

Lila Smith 

Sent from my iPhone 



From: 
To: - - Suzy Trottier 
Subject: [External] Coach Hill Outdoor activity Hub 
Date: Friday, July 15, 2022 1:41:45 PM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

My family and I moved from Killamey to Coach Hill July 2nd 2021. Unfortunately we 
suffered a total loss house fire and we're currently living in Signal Hill temporarily. We 
are waiting for our house to be rebuilt and we are planning on living in Coach Hill for 
years to come, most likely till retirement and beyond, and would love nothing more 
than to have the City of Calgary proceed with the outdoor activity hub. 

Signed, 

Mathias Lillbjork 

Trista Orpen 

Henry Lillbjork (age 3) 

Hugo Lillbjork (age 4 months, 1 week) 

PS Not being a Canadian citizen myself I couldn't vote for you in the last election but I 
did bring my wife Trista over to the ballots to cast her vote for you. You can count on 
my vote in the next election should you choose to run again if I have received my 
citizenship by then. 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

~ rattier 
[ExtemaO Coach Hill Patter&>n Heights Community ~ation Outdoor Activity Hub 
Sawrday, July 16, 2022 6:54:32 AM 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from extemal senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 1 o years. 
I am writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our 
community association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or 
a central gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good 
job at offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will 
be place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

Marlene Leeman 

Sent from Marlene's iPad 



From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

- - suzy Trottier 
secretary 
[External] Coach Hill Patterson Heights 
Monday, July 18, 2022 8:13:31 AM 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a member of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 6 years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

I would like you to know that over the years I have had the opportunity to enjoy the 
many events the community has put on. 
In my humble option I would like you to known that the funds asked for would 
benefit the residents of the community to a great extent. My family has used the little 
rink and had interesting interactions with fellow members has given me a personal 
insight to the community. The new infrastructure that would be built would add to the 
great experiences that this wonderful community has to offer. 
An outdoor hub in this area would be a multi-use, year round recreation spot used to 
bring everyone together. 

Signed, 
Paul Godard 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 
Attachments: 

~ Stgy Trottier 
[Brtemal) Community HUB Support Letter 
Sunday, July 17, 2022 9:45:20 PM 
Community HUB support letter - July. 2022.docx 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward susplclous/concemlng email to spam@calgary.ca 

Hi Suzy, 

Please find attached my letter for suppo11ing the Hub. 

I'll do my best to attend the hearing. 

Regards, 

Ana Rosa 
Keep moving foiward. 



July 17, 2022 

Attention: 
Ward 6 Office. 
Councilor Richard Pootmans. 

Dear Councilor Pootmans, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 1 year and 2 months 
and I am writing to show my support for the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our 
community association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a 
central gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be a place 
where programs can run, relationships can be built, and neighbors can look forward to 
gathering and reconnecting . 

Sincerely, 

Ana Rosa 



From: 
To: -QWARD6 - Suzy Trottier 
Subject: [External] HUB Project 
Date: Saturday, July 16, 2022 7:49:32 AM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not cllck llnks or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 25 years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

Signed, 
Terri Bickell 

Sent from my iPhone 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

~ Suzy Trottier 
[External) Outdoor Activity Hub project support 
Friday, July 15, 2022 1:33:07 PM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it ls safe 
to do so. Please forward susplclous/conceming email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 5 years and I am writing to 
show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community association is 
proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central gathering space that is so 
desperately needed. The board has done a good job at offering events in the past years to 
bring the community together and this will be a place where programs can run, and 
relationships can be built. 

Sincerely, 

Adam Develter 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

[External] Outdoor Community Hub in Coach Hal 
Monday, July 18, 2022 10:41:36 AM 

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain It Is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@caJgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 40 years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. There have been very 
few if any upgrades on the existing very small play areas that have been in Coach Hill 
since I moved here. With the changing demographics of the area we are in dire need 
of a suitable space for children and adults. 

Signed, 
Arty Turner 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

a.w RD6 - mttier 
[External) Outdoor Hub Coachhill 
Friday, July 15, 2022 2:03:30 PM 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe 
to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Pootmans, Ward 6 Office, 

I have been a resident of Coach Hill Patterson Heights (CHPH) for 6 years and I am 
writing to show my support of the new Outdoor Activity Hub Project our community 
association is proposing. Our community is without recreation facilities or a central 
gathering space that is so desperately needed. The board has done a good job at 
offering events in the past years to bring the community together and this will be a 
place where programs can run, and relationships can be built. 

Our community continues to have many families with small kids moving in and as a 
parent of two small kids I know this is a much needed space. Many of the 
playgrounds are small or even falling apart. We have no splay parks, courts or places 
for ch ildren to play. We end up having to go to other neighborhoods to use their 
facilities. This space is a much needed addition to the area and I would ask that you 
would support this project. 

Signed, 
Michelle Dewar 
Sent from my Phone 




